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PASTORAL TEAM

Rev. Peter Ciallella

pastor@blessedsacramentparish.ca

medical emergency email

pciallella@hotmail.ca

Mary Rumble, Office Administrator

parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca

Marjorie Brimo, Volunteer Coordinator

Churchvolunter@gmail.com

For further information see the volunteer commitment 

forms in the main foyer of the church and or contact 

Marjorie Brimo.

Pearl Szabo, Hall Manager

blessedsacramenthall@gmail.com

Call 519-449-5131, or 519-449-2811.  Our auxiliary 

provides catering for all occasions at reasonable prices.  

NEW PARISHIONERS

We welcome new parishioners!  Registration forms are 

available at the entrance of the church and at the parish office.

ARRANGING A WEDDING

A minimum of 6 months preparation, which includes a 

Marriage Preparation course is required for all couples 

wishing to be married in Hamilton Diocese.

PRAYER LINE

Sylvia Miller 519-449-3668 or Linda Bennett 519-449-2986.

St. Vincent de Paul: 519-865-1562 (Please Leave a Message)

OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday to Friday 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Burford

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. Burford

             11:30 a.m. Scotland

WEEKDAY MASSES
Burford:  Tues. 7:00 p.m.

Burford:  Wed. to Fri. - 8:30 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday: 4:15 to 4:45 p.m. or by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
The Baptism of Children is celebrated on the first 

Sunday of the month at 3:00 p.m. in Burford and the 

third Sunday of the month in Scotland.  Application 

forms are available at the entrance of the church.

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK
Anointing of the sick in home or hospital can be 

arranged by calling the parish office.  Whenever 

possible, please call before any situation becomes 

critical. 

HOLY ORDERS/RELIGIOUS VOCATION
Individuals wishing to explore a vocation to the 

priesthood, permanent diaconate or the religious life 

are encouraged to speak to the Pastor or see the 

vocations website at www.vocationinfo.ca

CATHOLIC FUNERALS
It is customary to celebrate the funeral of a Catholic 

with a Funeral Liturgy in the parish church.  Please call 

the Funeral Home or the Parish at time of need.  The 

time of funeral must be confirmed by the Pastor.

SICK & HOMEBOUND
If you know someone who is homebound and would like 

to receive communion please contact the parish office.

CHILDREN'S LITURGY OF THE WORD.  Sun.9:30 a.m.

For the young children of the parish.  The children's 

liturgy is an opportunity for children to celebrate the 

Liturgy of the Word at a level they can understand.

The Roman Catholic Communities of

BLESSED SACRAMENT PARISH, BURFORD &
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL PARISH, SCOTLAND

Office at:   181 King Street, P.O. Box 219,  Burford ON, N0E 1A0

Telephone 519-449-5143       www.burfordscotlandcatholic.ca       Fax 519-449-3525

Twin City Realty, Inc., Brokerage
Independently owned and operated

DAN DIGNARD - Sales Representative
Bus 519-756-8111  Res 519-449-5005

Cell 519-732-6325
dan.dignard@sympatico.ca

Warren's
Home
hardware building centre

"Home Owners Helping Home Owners"

103 King St.   519 449 2411
warrenshomecentre@bellnet.ca

"The future is for you to see...." I can help...Believe

Que Sera Sera
    "Whatever will be will be." The future's not ours to see...

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

Hill  & Robinson

The Dorsey Group
A HUB International Company

Auto, Home, Business, Insurance

330 West Street      519-759-0033

brantford lawn & garden
Snapper • Toro • Echo • Ariens • Country Clipper

Snow Blowers  •  Tractors  •  Tillers

Zero Turns  •  Walk Mowers

Chainsaws  •  Gas Trimmers

4 King St. Burford   519 752 4353
www.brantfordlawn&garden.com

Team Realty Inc. Brokerage

Hearing Tests
Hearing Aids Services
Hearing Healthcare
300 Grand River St. N.
Paris  519-442-5550

99 Wayne Gretzky Pkwy.
Brantford  519-751-7096 x2517

New Patients

& Children Welcome!
226-659-7777
63 King St. • Burford

Blessed SacramentBlessed Sacrament
Parish HallParish Hall

Weddings, Bridal Showers
Baptismal Parties,

Baby Showers
Full Catering Service
~ Dates Available ~

Blessed Sacrament Parish
Auxiliary

181 King St.
Call Pearl Szabo
519-449-5131 or

519-449-2811
www.blessedsacramenthall.ca

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT
DONATE

VOLUNTEER
SEEK HELP

Serving our
neighbours in need

ssvpbrant@gmail.com
Thrift Store: 197 Colborne St.

Brantford

Sound Choice HearingSound Choice Hearing
Hearing Health Services

Brant CPR Plus
People and Pet
First Aid/CPR
Heart and Stroke
Walks 'N' Wags
519-732-8938

www.BrantCPR.com

Real Estate Sales Representative

Cell 519-209-1531  Office 519-756-8811

fazari@sutton.com

www.leonardfazari.com

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative. 
Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses

If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com
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Masses this Week 

 
THERE WILL BE NO WEEKDAY MASSES 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 3RD THROUGH 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 5TH, 2017 

 
 

Friday, October 6, 2017 
First Friday 

8:30 a.m. Mass and Benediction of 
  The Blessed Sacrament 
  Giuseppina Iannitelli 
  (The Family) 

 
Saturday, October 7, 2017 

Twenty-seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
5:00 p.m. Ray Grubb 
  (Belle & Family) 
 

Sunday, October 8, 2017 
Twenty-seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

9:30 a.m. For All Our Parishioners 
(Both Parishes) 

 
Sanctuary Lamp 

For All Our Parishioners 
(Both Parishes) 

 
COLLECTIONS FOR WEEK OF  

SEPTEMBER 24, 2017 
Blessed Sacrament Regular Collection -  $   1,745.00 
Needs of the Canadian Church                  $      193.00 
Mexican Relief           $     645.00 
St. Anthony Daniel Regular Collection     $     336.30  
Needs of the Canadian Church         $       60.00 
 
ATT’N. PARENTS OF STUDENTS IN GRADE 7 
Registration for the Sacrament of Confirmation will 
be on Thursday, November 23, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. at 
Blessed Sacrament Church. 
 
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS must be in 

to parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca 
before midday Monday. 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION 
If any adult is interested in becoming Catholic or any 
baptized Catholic would like to complete his/her 
initiation by receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation, 
please contact Fr. Peter through the Parish Office.  
Also, if any parishioner is interested in helping Fr. 
Peter with the program, please contact him. 

 
ANNUAL CHICKEN BARBECUE 

We would like to thank all who helped to contribute to 
the success of the chicken barbecue. A special thank 
you to the volunteers who contributed their time and 
talents (especially in the baking of delicious pies and 
goodies).  A big “thank you” also to all who came out 
to the barbecue or ordered “take-out” meals in support 
of our Parish. 

 
BLESSED SACRAMENT CWL 

“LIGHT A SMILE” CHRISTMAS CAMPAIGN 
Our league is having a Christmas Drive and will be 
collecting new socks and underwear (women or 
children) for an organization called The Wish Closet. 
Donations of knitted hats, mitts, scarves or quilts 
would also be welcome.  Please leave your donations 
in the Christmas Drive box in the foyer of the Church.  
 
The charity was a favourite of our beloved parishioner, 
Maggie Zacher. She crocheted hats, scarves and mitts 
and handmade quilts all year to donate to “Light a 
Smile”.  Maggie passed away last December and this 
year we have the opportunity to “Light a Smile for 
Maggie”. Thank you for your support. 
 

EARTHQUAKE RELIEF FOR MEXICO 
We have all learned of the terrible earthquake and the 
devastation suffered by the people of Mexico. If you 
wish to help, please enclose your donation in an 
envelope and write “Earthquake Relief for Mexico”. 
Please include your name and envelope number if 
you use the regular Sunday offering envelopes.  All 
donations will be sent to Caritas Internationalis in 
Mexico.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 
IMPORTANT MEETING RE: RE-ZONING FOR 
FUTURE PROJECT OF ST. MARY’S CEMENT 

For your information, a meeting regarding a re-zoning 
application for a gravel pit and asphalt recycling 
operation will be held on October 3, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 
at 7 Broadway Street West, Paris (Council Chambers 
Entrance). 

 OCTOBER 1, 2017 
     

 
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL 

 

 
 

SUNDAY MASS 
11:30 a.m. October 8, 2017 

Twenty-seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Amanda Kisielewki 

(Paul & Annette Crawford) 
 

Celebrate the 100th Anniversary of the  
Apparitions at Fatima, Portugal 

Wednesday Oct. 11 beginning at 6:15p.m and 
ending with mass at 7:00 p.m. 

  
 

RETROUVAILLE 
You Can Help Your Marriage –   Are you frustrated 
or angry at each other or have you just stopped talking 
to each other?   Retrouvaille helps couples through 
difficult times in their marriages. This program has 
helped tens of thousands of couples.  For confidential 
information about, or to register for the program 
beginning with a weekend on November 3, 2017, 
please call 905-664-5212 or email: 
hamiltonretrouvaille1@cogeco.ca  or visit the web site 
at www.retrouvaille.org. 
 

EDUCATION SESSION ON PORNOGRAPHY 
Pornography Addiction among Children and 

Teens…It’s Time to Talk 
Pornography is impacting children and teens at rates 
never before seen. By the age of 18, 90% of young 
people have viewed pornography on the internet, far 
too many are watching these violent and degrading 
images regularly; many are becoming addicted. Come 
and learn more about the issue, its impact on our 
children and how you can protect your children, 
grandchildren, students and all children.  The 
information will come to light through discussion and 
viewing of the documentary Over 18 (view the trailer 
at www.over18doc.com/). Over 18 will be shown free 
of charge at Immaculate Heart of Mary Church on 
Friday, Oct. 13th at 7 P.M. The mature content (be 

assured there are no graphic visuals) means that only 
those age 18 or over should attend. For more 
information please contact: Teresa Hartnett (Director 
of Family Ministry) at 905-528-7988 ext. 2250, or 
Teresa DiFalco (CWL President - Immaculate Heart of 
Mary Parish) at 905-643-6819. This educational 
session is sponsored by the Diocese of Hamilton 
Family Ministry Office.  
 

THANKSGIVING TURKEY BINGO 
The Thanksgiving Bingo will be held at Assumption 
College, 257 Shellard Lane, Brantford, on 
Thursday, October 5 in the cafeteria.  Doors open 
at 6pm; BINGO at 7pm.  Grocery Store gift cards, 
cash and fabulous Raffle Prizes!  Goodies and 
refreshments.  Free admission; dabbers available.  
Proceeds go to Music Department.  Bring a friend - 
must be 18 yrs. of age. 
 

Dear Parishioners: 
Continuing our reflection on the value of Catholic 
formation and the family, I wish to share with you the 
following excerpt from the Church's teaching and 
wisdom: 
Partnership between a Catholic school and the families 
of the students must continue and be strengthened: not 
simply to be able to deal with academic problems that 
may arise, but rather so that the educational goals of 
the school can be achieved. Close cooperation with the 
family is especially important when treating sensitive 
issues such as religious, moral, or sexual education, 
orientation toward a profession, or a choice of one’s 
vocation in life. It is not a question of convenience, but 
a partnership based on faith. Catholic tradition teaches 
that God has bestowed on the family its own specific 
and unique educational mission. 
Parents must cooperate closely with the teachers of the 
schools to which they entrust their children to be 
educated; moreover, teachers in fulfilling their duty are 
to collaborate very closely with parents, who are to be 
heard willingly and for whom associations or meetings 
are to be established and highly esteemed. 
Among the means to foster education, the Christian 
faithful are to hold schools in esteem; schools are the 
principal assistance to parents in fulfilling the function 
of education. 
 
God Bless, 
Fr. Peter Ciallella 
 



 TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
     

230 - 1 

 
Masses this Week 

 
THERE WILL BE NO WEEKDAY MASSES 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 3RD THROUGH 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 5TH, 2017 

 
 

Friday, October 6, 2017 
First Friday 

8:30 a.m. Mass and Benediction of 
  The Blessed Sacrament 
  Giuseppina Iannitelli 
  (The Family) 

 
Saturday, October 7, 2017 

Twenty-seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
5:00 p.m. Ray Grubb 
  (Belle & Family) 
 

Sunday, October 8, 2017 
Twenty-seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

9:30 a.m. For All Our Parishioners 
(Both Parishes) 

 
Sanctuary Lamp 

For All Our Parishioners 
(Both Parishes) 

 
COLLECTIONS FOR WEEK OF  

SEPTEMBER 24, 2017 
Blessed Sacrament Regular Collection -  $   1,745.00 
Needs of the Canadian Church                  $      193.00 
Mexican Relief           $     645.00 
St. Anthony Daniel Regular Collection     $     336.30  
Needs of the Canadian Church         $       60.00 
 
ATT’N. PARENTS OF STUDENTS IN GRADE 7 
Registration for the Sacrament of Confirmation will 
be on Thursday, November 23, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. at 
Blessed Sacrament Church. 
 
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS must be in 

to parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca 
before midday Monday. 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION 
If any adult is interested in becoming Catholic or any 
baptized Catholic would like to complete his/her 
initiation by receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation, 
please contact Fr. Peter through the Parish Office.  
Also, if any parishioner is interested in helping Fr. 
Peter with the program, please contact him. 

 
ANNUAL CHICKEN BARBECUE 

We would like to thank all who helped to contribute to 
the success of the chicken barbecue. A special thank 
you to the volunteers who contributed their time and 
talents (especially in the baking of delicious pies and 
goodies).  A big “thank you” also to all who came out 
to the barbecue or ordered “take-out” meals in support 
of our Parish. 

 
BLESSED SACRAMENT CWL 

“LIGHT A SMILE” CHRISTMAS CAMPAIGN 
Our league is having a Christmas Drive and will be 
collecting new socks and underwear (women or 
children) for an organization called The Wish Closet. 
Donations of knitted hats, mitts, scarves or quilts 
would also be welcome.  Please leave your donations 
in the Christmas Drive box in the foyer of the Church.  
 
The charity was a favourite of our beloved parishioner, 
Maggie Zacher. She crocheted hats, scarves and mitts 
and handmade quilts all year to donate to “Light a 
Smile”.  Maggie passed away last December and this 
year we have the opportunity to “Light a Smile for 
Maggie”. Thank you for your support. 
 

EARTHQUAKE RELIEF FOR MEXICO 
We have all learned of the terrible earthquake and the 
devastation suffered by the people of Mexico. If you 
wish to help, please enclose your donation in an 
envelope and write “Earthquake Relief for Mexico”. 
Please include your name and envelope number if 
you use the regular Sunday offering envelopes.  All 
donations will be sent to Caritas Internationalis in 
Mexico.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 
IMPORTANT MEETING RE: RE-ZONING FOR 
FUTURE PROJECT OF ST. MARY’S CEMENT 

For your information, a meeting regarding a re-zoning 
application for a gravel pit and asphalt recycling 
operation will be held on October 3, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 
at 7 Broadway Street West, Paris (Council Chambers 
Entrance). 

 OCTOBER 1, 2017 
     

 
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL 

 

 
 

SUNDAY MASS 
11:30 a.m. October 8, 2017 

Twenty-seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Amanda Kisielewki 

(Paul & Annette Crawford) 
 

Celebrate the 100th Anniversary of the  
Apparitions at Fatima, Portugal 

Wednesday Oct. 11 beginning at 6:15p.m and 
ending with mass at 7:00 p.m. 

  
 

RETROUVAILLE 
You Can Help Your Marriage –   Are you frustrated 
or angry at each other or have you just stopped talking 
to each other?   Retrouvaille helps couples through 
difficult times in their marriages. This program has 
helped tens of thousands of couples.  For confidential 
information about, or to register for the program 
beginning with a weekend on November 3, 2017, 
please call 905-664-5212 or email: 
hamiltonretrouvaille1@cogeco.ca  or visit the web site 
at www.retrouvaille.org. 
 

EDUCATION SESSION ON PORNOGRAPHY 
Pornography Addiction among Children and 

Teens…It’s Time to Talk 
Pornography is impacting children and teens at rates 
never before seen. By the age of 18, 90% of young 
people have viewed pornography on the internet, far 
too many are watching these violent and degrading 
images regularly; many are becoming addicted. Come 
and learn more about the issue, its impact on our 
children and how you can protect your children, 
grandchildren, students and all children.  The 
information will come to light through discussion and 
viewing of the documentary Over 18 (view the trailer 
at www.over18doc.com/). Over 18 will be shown free 
of charge at Immaculate Heart of Mary Church on 
Friday, Oct. 13th at 7 P.M. The mature content (be 

assured there are no graphic visuals) means that only 
those age 18 or over should attend. For more 
information please contact: Teresa Hartnett (Director 
of Family Ministry) at 905-528-7988 ext. 2250, or 
Teresa DiFalco (CWL President - Immaculate Heart of 
Mary Parish) at 905-643-6819. This educational 
session is sponsored by the Diocese of Hamilton 
Family Ministry Office.  
 

THANKSGIVING TURKEY BINGO 
The Thanksgiving Bingo will be held at Assumption 
College, 257 Shellard Lane, Brantford, on 
Thursday, October 5 in the cafeteria.  Doors open 
at 6pm; BINGO at 7pm.  Grocery Store gift cards, 
cash and fabulous Raffle Prizes!  Goodies and 
refreshments.  Free admission; dabbers available.  
Proceeds go to Music Department.  Bring a friend - 
must be 18 yrs. of age. 
 

Dear Parishioners: 
Continuing our reflection on the value of Catholic 
formation and the family, I wish to share with you the 
following excerpt from the Church's teaching and 
wisdom: 
Partnership between a Catholic school and the families 
of the students must continue and be strengthened: not 
simply to be able to deal with academic problems that 
may arise, but rather so that the educational goals of 
the school can be achieved. Close cooperation with the 
family is especially important when treating sensitive 
issues such as religious, moral, or sexual education, 
orientation toward a profession, or a choice of one’s 
vocation in life. It is not a question of convenience, but 
a partnership based on faith. Catholic tradition teaches 
that God has bestowed on the family its own specific 
and unique educational mission. 
Parents must cooperate closely with the teachers of the 
schools to which they entrust their children to be 
educated; moreover, teachers in fulfilling their duty are 
to collaborate very closely with parents, who are to be 
heard willingly and for whom associations or meetings 
are to be established and highly esteemed. 
Among the means to foster education, the Christian 
faithful are to hold schools in esteem; schools are the 
principal assistance to parents in fulfilling the function 
of education. 
 
God Bless, 
Fr. Peter Ciallella 
 



Liturgical Publications    3171 LENWORTH DR.  #12  MISSISSAUGA, ON  L4X 2G6  1-800-268-2637

23
0 

- 
 1

23
0 

- 
1

PASTORAL TEAM

Rev. Peter Ciallella

pastor@blessedsacramentparish.ca

medical emergency email

pciallella@hotmail.ca

Mary Rumble, Office Administrator

parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca

Marjorie Brimo, Volunteer Coordinator

Churchvolunter@gmail.com

For further information see the volunteer commitment 

forms in the main foyer of the church and or contact 

Marjorie Brimo.

Pearl Szabo, Hall Manager

blessedsacramenthall@gmail.com

Call 519-449-5131, or 519-449-2811.  Our auxiliary 

provides catering for all occasions at reasonable prices.  

NEW PARISHIONERS

We welcome new parishioners!  Registration forms are 

available at the entrance of the church and at the parish office.

ARRANGING A WEDDING

A minimum of 6 months preparation, which includes a 

Marriage Preparation course is required for all couples 

wishing to be married in Hamilton Diocese.

PRAYER LINE

Sylvia Miller 519-449-3668 or Linda Bennett 519-449-2986.

St. Vincent de Paul: 519-865-1562 (Please Leave a Message)

OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday to Friday 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Burford

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. Burford

             11:30 a.m. Scotland

WEEKDAY MASSES
Burford:  Tues. 7:00 p.m.

Burford:  Wed. to Fri. - 8:30 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday: 4:15 to 4:45 p.m. or by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
The Baptism of Children is celebrated on the first 

Sunday of the month at 3:00 p.m. in Burford and the 

third Sunday of the month in Scotland.  Application 

forms are available at the entrance of the church.

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK
Anointing of the sick in home or hospital can be 

arranged by calling the parish office.  Whenever 

possible, please call before any situation becomes 

critical. 

HOLY ORDERS/RELIGIOUS VOCATION
Individuals wishing to explore a vocation to the 

priesthood, permanent diaconate or the religious life 

are encouraged to speak to the Pastor or see the 

vocations website at www.vocationinfo.ca

CATHOLIC FUNERALS
It is customary to celebrate the funeral of a Catholic 

with a Funeral Liturgy in the parish church.  Please call 

the Funeral Home or the Parish at time of need.  The 

time of funeral must be confirmed by the Pastor.

SICK & HOMEBOUND
If you know someone who is homebound and would like 

to receive communion please contact the parish office.

CHILDREN'S LITURGY OF THE WORD.  Sun.9:30 a.m.

For the young children of the parish.  The children's 

liturgy is an opportunity for children to celebrate the 

Liturgy of the Word at a level they can understand.

The Roman Catholic Communities of

BLESSED SACRAMENT PARISH, BURFORD &
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL PARISH, SCOTLAND

Office at:   181 King Street, P.O. Box 219,  Burford ON, N0E 1A0

Telephone 519-449-5143       www.burfordscotlandcatholic.ca       Fax 519-449-3525

Twin City Realty, Inc., Brokerage
Independently owned and operated

DAN DIGNARD - Sales Representative
Bus 519-756-8111  Res 519-449-5005

Cell 519-732-6325
dan.dignard@sympatico.ca

Warren's
Home
hardware building centre

"Home Owners Helping Home Owners"

103 King St.   519 449 2411
warrenshomecentre@bellnet.ca

"The future is for you to see...." I can help...Believe

Que Sera Sera
    "Whatever will be will be." The future's not ours to see...

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

Hill  & Robinson

The Dorsey Group
A HUB International Company

Auto, Home, Business, Insurance

330 West Street      519-759-0033

brantford lawn & garden
Snapper • Toro • Echo • Ariens • Country Clipper

Snow Blowers  •  Tractors  •  Tillers

Zero Turns  •  Walk Mowers

Chainsaws  •  Gas Trimmers

4 King St. Burford   519 752 4353
www.brantfordlawn&garden.com

Team Realty Inc. Brokerage

Hearing Tests
Hearing Aids Services
Hearing Healthcare
300 Grand River St. N.
Paris  519-442-5550

99 Wayne Gretzky Pkwy.
Brantford  519-751-7096 x2517

New Patients

& Children Welcome!
226-659-7777
63 King St. • Burford

Blessed SacramentBlessed Sacrament
Parish HallParish Hall

Weddings, Bridal Showers
Baptismal Parties,

Baby Showers
Full Catering Service
~ Dates Available ~

Blessed Sacrament Parish
Auxiliary

181 King St.
Call Pearl Szabo
519-449-5131 or

519-449-2811
www.blessedsacramenthall.ca

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT
DONATE

VOLUNTEER
SEEK HELP

Serving our
neighbours in need

ssvpbrant@gmail.com
Thrift Store: 197 Colborne St.

Brantford

Sound Choice HearingSound Choice Hearing
Hearing Health Services

Brant CPR Plus
People and Pet
First Aid/CPR
Heart and Stroke
Walks 'N' Wags
519-732-8938

www.BrantCPR.com

Real Estate Sales Representative

Cell 519-209-1531  Office 519-756-8811

fazari@sutton.com

www.leonardfazari.com

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative. 
Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses

If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com




